
WORKING BEE 
Discovery campus 

Friday, September 22nd 2-5 
Sunday, September 24th 1-4

The working bee is split between two days 
in the hopes more people can make it.  This 

is our last working bee for the year - we'll 
be removing the centre veg beds, having a 

general tidy, weeding the gardens and 
sweeping around the sandpit. 

Please bring any tools you think you might 
need and something to share for afternoon 

tea. 

Look forward to seeing you there! 
Families from both campuses are welcome 

to join us.


